Royal Court of Jersey

Judicial Greffe

APPLICATION TO VOTE BY POST

Please note your name must be on the electoral register by 10th May 2022 to apply for a postal vote.
If your name is shown on the Notice of Registered Voters sent to your address you are already registered and may apply for a postal vote. If
your name is not shown on that Notice, you need to register to vote by 10th May 2022, before completing this form.Visit vote.je/register

Elections (Jersey) Law 2002

Please place a tick in the boxes for each election that you would like a postal ballot paper for:

Deputies Constable

Please print your full names (one form per voter):

TITLE (Mr, Mrs, Miss, Ms):
FULL NAME(S) (not just initials please):
SURNAME:

ADDRESS:

PARISH: POSTCODE:

TELEPHONE NUMBER:

If you will be away from home prior to the election and would like your ballot paper(s) sent to another address,
please provide all the details below:

ADDRESS:
PARISH: POSTCODE:
TELEPHONE NUMBER:

EMAIL ADDRESS:

Signed: Date:
Electoral number (if known):

District (if known):

PLEASE READ THE IMPORTANT NOTICE ON THE REVERSE OF THIS FORM

V 'I'E Jersey’s Official
. Voting Guide



Please return your completed, signed form to the Judicial Greffe between 4th April and 12 noon on
Wednesday Ist June. Either:

* By emailing (as a PDF) to:VotingApplications@courts.je. Please note that JPEGs (photographs) of the form
cannot be accepted.You can download a free PDF scanner app through the Google Play Store or on the
App Store

* By post to: Mrs Nicola Southouse, Postal & Pre-Poll Voting Manager, Judicial Greffe, Royal Court House,
Royal Square, St Helier, JEI 1]G.

Your ballot paper(s) will be sent to you with a prepaid envelope around 28th May (10 days after the election
candidates are announced).

Once you have received your ballot papers, the sealed envelope containing the completed ballot papers and other
documentation must be returned to the Judicial Greffe by no later than 12 noon on Wednesday 22 June, 2022, in
order for the vote to be included in the count.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

If you choose to vote by post you will not be able to receive another ballot paper at the polling station on
election day.

Please note that if you change residential address after having applied for a Postal Vote and before the
polling date on 22nd June 2022, it is your responsibility to inform the Postal & Pre-Poll Voting Manager
at the Judicial Greffe by email to VotingApplications@courts.je or by telephoning 441300 before
the Ist June or 441366 thereafter, to ensure that your postal vote reaches you at the correct address.
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